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Federal Reserve Board Adjusts Terms of Main 
Street Lending Program

Date:  11/16/20

On October 30, 2020, the Federal Reserve Board adjusted various terms of three facilities under the Main Street 
Lending Program ("MSLP") to reduce minimum loan sizes available for borrowers and alter the fee structures.
Attached is the memorandum discussing the updated terms of the three facilities under the MSLP.
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